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Welcome to March’s edition of our newsletter. Here at South Moor Lodge, we produce a 

Newsletter each month so you can keep up to date with activities and events that have occurred 

during the previous month and what is to look forward to this month .We hope that you will find 

this Newsletter informative. So take a copy, grab a chair and cup of tea and have a read through 

Newsletter. We hope you enjoy… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 2021 Edition 

What’s inside?    

 Looking ahead 

 Forthcoming 
Birthdays 

 Quiz 

 
Write us a review at… 
 

 
Follow us on Facebook… 

 
@SouthMoorlodgeCareHome 
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Birthdays in March: 

Betty D 10th
 

Barbara D  10th
 

Keith K 14th 
 

February has been a busy month for all of us at south moor lodge with the restart of 
visits.  It was lovely seeing family members for the first in which feel like ages, it has 
brought a spring to the step of the residents who loved every minute of seeing their 
loved one.  

Visits are every Monday and Thursday, 10 am and the last visit at 5.30pm. Each 
appointment is approximately 20 minutes long; we ask that you leave swiftly so that 
staff can disinfect the area ready for the next appointment. On the day of your visit you 
will be offered an appointment for the following week. 

 We ask that you do not come more than 10 minutes early to your allotted time as we 
want to reduce the risk of paths crossing of different families. We also ask that you DO 
NOT open the door that is between you and your loved one.  

We are still offering skype appointments but these are prioritised to family members who 
live/work away and are unable to attend visits. If you would like to Skype your loved one 
please message me to make arrangements.  activities.southmoor@jasminehealthcare.co.uk 
Skype appointments are offered between the hours 10am to 2pm –Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Friday, we will try to be as flexible as possible if these are not convenient. 

Just a polite reminder that the Facebook page is not staffed 24/7 messages will only be 

answered during business hours which are Monday to Friday 9am – 4pm. 
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Its Quiz time…… 
1. What is the world's largest land mammal? 

2.‘The Godfather’ was released in 1972; who played the title role? 

3. Who was Prime Minister when Britain joined the European Union? 

4. Zn is the symbol of which chemical element? 

5. The traditional Claret Jug is the trophy awarded to the winner of which annual 
sporting event? 

6. What is the art of stuffing animals for preservation? 

7. What does a Geiger Counter measure? 

8.Which two main ingredients make up Banoffee Pie? 

9. The UK sitcom 'Gavin & Stacey' was written by Ruth Jones and which other 
comedian? 

10.The Boat Race takes place between crews from which two UK universities? 

11.'Moonshine' was a slang term for which type of beverage? 

12. 'Ahh Bisto' is a phrase best associated with which type of British food sauce? 

13. 'Heart of Darkness' is an 1899 novel by which British author? 

14. In the Stars Wars film franchise, which character famously declares 'I am your 
father'? 
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Looking back at February 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


